## VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL

Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P.

Circular No. VBS/CIR/2016/37 Date: 19.12.2016

Dear Parent(s), Greetings of the day!

The School feels happy to announce that an "Inter School Kid Fit Program" is being organized for the Pre- Primary Wing in the school on 21/12/16. Kindly encourage your ward to participate in the Program. However, please note 21/12/16 ie Wednesday will be a holiday for all the non-participants of Pre Primary classes. Only the participants will come to school with their water bottle & lunch box at usual timing. Buses for the participants will ply as usual.

Regards

Meenakshi Zarabi Principal



## VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL

Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P.

Circular No. VBS/CIR/2016/37 Date: 19.12.2016

Dear Parent(s), Greetings of the day!

The School feels happy to announce that an "Inter School Kid Fit Program" is being organized for the Pre- Primary Wing in the school on 21/12/16. Kindly encourage your ward to participate in the Program. However, please note 21/12/16 ie Wednesday will be a holiday for all the non-participants of Pre Primary classes. Only the participants will come to school with their water bottle & lunch box at usual timing. Buses for the participants will ply as usual.

Regards

Meenakshi Zarabi

Principal



## VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL

Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P.

Circular No. VBS/CIR/2016/37 Date: 19.12.2016

Dear Parent(s), Greetings of the day!

The School feels happy to announce that an "Inter School Kid Fit Program" is being organized for the Pre- Primary Wing in the school on 21/12/16. Kindly encourage your ward to participate in the Program. However, please note 21/12/16 ie Wednesday will be a holiday for all the non-participants of Pre Primary classes. Only the participants will come to school with their water bottle & lunch box at usual timing. Buses for the participants will ply as usual.

Regards

Meenakshi Zarabi

Principal





## VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL

Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P.

Circular No. VBS/CIR/2016/37 Date: 19.12.2016

Dear Parent(s), Greetings of the day!

The School feels happy to announce that an "Inter School Kid Fit Program" is being organized for the Pre- Primary Wing in the school on 21/12/16. Kindly encourage your ward to participate in the Program. However, please note 21/12/16 ie Wednesday will be a holiday for all the non-participants of Pre Primary classes. Only the participants will come to school with their water bottle & lunch box at usual timing. Buses for the participants will ply as usual.

Regards

Meenakshi Zarabi **Principal**